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Littleton Youth Baseball and Softball Jamboree
Friday, June 24, 2011 at 5:00 pm
Littleton Middle School

Littleton’s Youth Baseball/Softball Association is having its annual celebration to honor its players with food, trophies, jackets, music and games.  We expect hundreds of players from the ages of five to fifteen including their parents.
We would greatly appreciate any donations, discounts or ideas to help celebrate the 2011 Littleton Youth Baseball and Softball Season. 
Thank You!
Please contact: 
Mike Gearty
(978) 944-4200
mgearty17@hotmail.com

We will show our gratitude by posting you on the Littleton Youth Baseball Softball Web Site at http://www.littletonbaseball.org .
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